On the occasion of "Uzbekistan Week in Japan"
Ambassador of the Republic of Uzbekistan
to Japan H.E.Mr.G.FAZILOV and Deputy-Minister of
Culture of Uzbekistan H.E.Mrs. K. AKILOVA
requests the honor of Your company at the Concert with the
participation of Famous Uzbek Artists on
Friday, May 18, 2018 from 18:30 to 20:30
at the Nadya Park ARTPIA Concert Hall
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Embassy of the Republic of Uzbekistan RSV.P
Tel: 03-6277-2166 by enclosed fax sheet/or email



